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Dear Families, Caregivers and Staff, 
  
COVID-19 Testing Reminder: Friday, Dec. 31 from 12:30 - 4:30 PM at the Wally Choice Center, 

45 Maple Avenue in Glenfield Park. 
  
New, Additional Testing Dates: The district is providing three additional rapid antigen testing dates 

(from Medi Mobile of Livingston) as follows: 

• Fridays on Jan. 7, 14 and 21 
• 4 – 6 PM  
• All dates at the Annex Atrium, 141 Park St. with parking in the rear on No. Fullerton. 
• No out-of-pocket cost and please remember to bring your insurance card and ID. 

  
We hope that this testing mitigating strategy will provide a level of comfort and convenience while we 

continue to monitor the cases and transmission of COVID-19 in our schools as well as staying in close 

contact with the Montclair Heath Department during this time. 
  
Sincerely, 
Dr. Jonathan Ponds 
Superintendent 
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